
To:   Ryan Martineau   
E-Mail:   ryan.martineau@sdl.usu.edu
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   April 26, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0759-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

NASA has rejected your requested use of 468 MHz. NASA Goddard Space Flight Center indicated they
would be open to discussing a couple of options with Space Dynamics Lab to provide a way forward. This
could be 1) establishing a support contract between Space Dynamics Lab and NASA Wallops Flight
Facility (WFF) for NASA WFF to command and control the cubesat (so the scheduling issues could be
addressed in-house), or 2) establishing a formal scheduling arrangement between Space Dynamics Lab
and NASA WFF to try and facilitate mutually agreeable operations. Either way, one of these options
needs to be agreed upon before any further action can be taken on the proposal.

Let the FCC's Experimental Licensing Branch know when a decision has been made.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   April 26, 2018 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     41844


